
WALNUT VALLEY UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 
ELEMENTARY MUSIC DEPARTMENT 

 

The Constitution of the State of California requires that we provide a public education to students free 
of charge, unless a charge is specifically authorized by law.  Please direct questions about school-specific 

matters needing clarification or explanation directly to the school's principal. 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
We are once again offering a 4th/5th grade choir this school 

year at Walnut Elementary!  Choir is open to ALL 4th and 5th grade students (no audition 
required) and is free of charge.  We will be rehearsing every Wednesday after school from 
1:30-2:15 pm in the MPR starting Wednesday, September 14.  Choir members will learn proper 
singing technique by rehearsing a varied repertoire of musical selections, and we hope to have 
them perform at school functions and other events throughout the year (a more detailed 
performance calendar will be sent out once choir rehearsals are under way!)  This group is 
separate from the day time music classes, and participation is voluntary.  
 
Students are required to attend all rehearsals if possible so that we can perform at our best as a 
group!  However, if a student has a conflict with a rehearsal, please send me a note or email so 
that I can be aware of the absence.  Students can miss up to 3 rehearsals per semester (Sept-
Dec, Jan-May) without an excuse.  After the 3rd absence, however, students will no longer be 
able to participate in choir for the school year.   
 
If your child is interested in participating in Choir, please fill out the attached registration form 
and return it to me by Wednesday, September 14.  If you have any questions regarding the 
music program at Walnut Elementary, feel free to contact me via email.  
 
I look forward to a fun year of music 
with you and your student! 
 
Musically Yours, 
 
 
 
Stacie Lindenbaum 
Music Teacher 
slindenbaum@wvusd.k12.ca.us 
 
 



WALNUT VALLEY UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 
ELEMENTARY MUSIC DEPARTMENT 

 

The Constitution of the State of California requires that we provide a public education to students free 
of charge, unless a charge is specifically authorized by law.  Please direct questions about school-specific 

matters needing clarification or explanation directly to the school's principal. 
 

CHOIR REGISTRATION 

 
STUDENT NAME________________________________________________________ 
   First    Last 
 
CLASSROOM TEACHER___________________________________________________   
 
 
PREVIOUS OR CURRENT MUSICAL TRAINING/EXPERIENCE______________________________ 
 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
PARENT/GUARDIAN CONTACT INFORMATION: 
 
NAME(S)__________________________________________________________   
 
PHONE NUMBER___________________________________________ 
 
EMAIL ADDRESS____________________________________________________________ 
 
 
As a member of the Choir I agree to: 

1. Attend all required rehearsals and performances. 
2. Follow my teacher’s directions and behave appropriately. 
3. Respect and support fellow choir members in their music education. 
4. Be a positive contributor to the choir and always perform at my best! 

 
 
STUDENT SIGNATURE_____________________________________________________ 
 
PARENT/GUARDIAN SIGNATURE_______________________________________________ 


